
Huntington 

RE: NORTH END ZONING CHANGES 

 

Dear Members of the Town Council,  

 

I live on Laurie Lane, a street that has only two homes including mine. I border Debra and Onondaga two 
other streets with small scale homes and narrow lanes.  

 

We bought a home in the North End because we enjoy the quiet, neighborly and sports-friendly 
ambiance of this low key neighborhood. I grew up in Palm Beach and have returned as an adult to again 
enjoy the benefits of the Palm Beach life style.  

 

 However, the constant construction in the North End is disturbing. I love to see the renovation of the 
older houses. However, many of the newer homes seem out of scale and massive compared with the 
existing homes.  

 

We have written to ARCOM many times regarding the new construction in our North End neighborhood 
that we feel is not appropriate for these small streets. We now recognize that changes to the residential 
zoning code is what is needed to “fix” the problem.  

 

We encourage you to analyze the code problems and make the necessary changes to guarantee our 
continued enjoyment of life in the North End.  

 

Yours truly.  

Tracy Huntington 

Laurie Lane  


